
 School News
from Mrs. Atkinson, Mrs.
Bryant, and Mrs. Groom

August 9, 2018

A Note from the Teacher Important Reminders

We have had a fantastic first week 
of school. Thank you for returning 
paperwork in a timely manner. We 
could still use some Kleenex and other 
supplies listed on the back of the 
newsletter that was sent home in 
your welcome packet.

Please be sure to fill out 
paperwork and return as soon
as possible. Particularly 
important are the clinic card 
and Acceptable Use Policy. 

Students need to bring a five-
subject notebook to school if 
they have not already done 
so.

Cross Creek 
Cards

Box Tops

Cross Creek Cards go 
on sale tomorrow. The 
profits from the cards 
really benefits our kids. 
We have a goal that 
every student will sell at 
least one card.

Please clip box tops and 
send them to school. 
Each one is worth 10  
cents!

Remind
Please join remind for 
Mrs. Atkinson and Mrs. 
Bryant. Text the message 
@jatkinson to 81010. 
Text the message 
@9ed8b to 81010. 
Even if you signed up last 
year, you will need to sign
up under our names. Last
year’s Remind was for 
last year’s teachers.  
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